
Child Health Associates Vaccine Policy Statement  

Child Health Associates follows the vaccine guidelines recommended by the American Academy 

of Pediatrics and the Center for Disease Control. Our providers practice within these 

recommendations since they are based on evidence driven scientific data and information. 

Vaccinating children is one of the most important health promoting and lifesaving interventions 

you as a parent can provide to your child(ren).  

Child Health Associates does not accept new families that do not vaccinate their child(ren). 

Patients who are behind on the State of Michigan required vaccines will be given sufficient 

notice and time to bring their child up to date.  

We prefer to remain your child’s Pediatrician and will not dismiss any family who is actively 
working to properly vaccinate their child(ren). Our staff of doctors and nurses are here to help.  

I have read and understand this vaccination policy and agree to comply  

 

 

________________________________________________________                      _________ 

Signature of parent/guardian         Date  
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